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CONGRATULATIONS TO KATHLEEN :  (Submitted by David Weiner)

I would like to take this opportunity to announce that Kathleen Horan has accepted a new job at the South 
Country Public Library in Bellport.  Kathleen's last day of work will be on Wednesday, March 12.  
Circulation staff will sorely miss Kathleen's wonderful sense of humor, her professionalism and 
management skill, her affable manner and overall contributions to both Circulation Services and the 
Library.  This Friday at 6 PM, we will offer our best wishes and farewell to Kathleen at a dinner at 
Houlahans in Lake Grove.  If you are interested in celebrating  with us, please let me know by Thursday.  
Any contributions towards a gift, will be accepted by Mary or Victor.  Thank you.

SERVICES FOR ASH WEDNESDAY :

For those of you who wish to attend there are several opportunities to be part of the holy day of Ash 
Wednesday on March 5.

At noon there will be Mass with distribution of ashes in the Union Ballroom.  At 3:00, 5:00, and 7:00 there 
will be prayer services + ashes in Union Room 249. 




